
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim meets Turkmen Shi`a residents of Tallafar, visits their
mourning processions

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq (ISCI), met Turkmen Shi`a

residents of Tallafar when His Eminence visited the mourning processions which they held for

the revival of the Arba`een Ziyara in al-Najaf al-Ashraf on Saturday, December 29, 2012. His

Eminence praised the people of Tallafar and their adherence to reviving the Arba`een Ziyara as

well as communication with the rest of citizens of the Iraqi people, emphasizing that the

people of Tallafar have provided lessons in patience and reliance on Allah, in adherence to the

issue of Imam al-Hussain and in reviving the religious rituals.


